
 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 & Year 4  

Miss Rundle 

Week ending 18th November 2022 

 

Today the children have had great fun wearing either their own clothes or spots to 

support the charity: Children in Need.  

In Year 3 maths we are completing addition with exchanges in the 1s column. Children 

need to remember to always work from the right-hand side when they are completing 

column method. We have also worked on mental maths adding two numbers between 20. 

This is to make ten from partitioning the number and then add on the remainder. For 

example: 9 + 6 = 15. 6 is partitioned into 1 and 5. 9 + 1 = 10 then add on 5. 

In English we are using our information from Skara Brae to make an information poster 

(non-chronological report) and learning the skills and features needed to make this eye-

catching and interesting to the reader.   

In geography we explored longitude and latitude coordinates.  

In history we have moved on to research of the Bronze Age everyday life.  

In PE we have continued with direction, team work, balance, co-ordination and ball 

skills. We were also very lucky to have Harvey return this week.  

 

Homework: 

Maths for both year groups.  



Please note in the home/school reading diary when your child practises their spellings 

and times tables as well as when they read.  

Notes 

Thank you for sending in water bottles daily.  

Please send in a spare pair of shoes so that when the children have been on the field 

for PE/outdoor sports they can then change into clean shoes and help to take care of 

our school environment. The field is rather muddy and I expect it will either stay 

muddy or get worse.  

Please send in socks for your child for PE, (especially if wearing tights) this will prevent 

their trainers from rubbing their feet.  

Please send in jumpers for PE. 

Football on a Wednesday – the children must wear shin pads 

Have a relaxing weekend.  

Miss Rundle 

 

  

 


